FAIR HOUSING PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT:
FAIR HOUSING, IT’S THE LAW


To promote fair housing practices, Tyler County encourages potential homeowners and renters to be aware of their rights under the National Fair Housing Law.


Title VIII of the Civil Rights Act of 1968, as amended, prohibits discrimination against any person on the basis of race, color, religion, sex, handicap, familial status or national origin in the sale or rental of units in the housing market.


For more information on fair housing or to report possible fair housing discrimination, your local contact person is Jill Davis at (409) 283-6315, or call the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development’s toll-free hotline at 1-800-669-9777.  You may also reach them via http://www.hud.gov or at the following address:

Fort Worth Regional Office of FHEO
U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development
801 Cherry Street, Unit #45
Suite 2500
Fort Worth, Texas 76102

